Fortunatus Mhambe,
P.0.Box 106033,
Dar Es Salaam
Tanzania.

April 4%, 2022

Office of Graduate Admission,
ESAMI Business School,
ARUSHA,

Tanzania.

RE: RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR MS. AZIZA ABDALLA SAID

»

I kindly write to support Ms. Aziza Abdalla Said’s application for
admission into your graduate programme.

I have known Aziza for seven years as a Trade Promotions Officer at
Dodoma City Council. She is an intelligent and a smart person who
has been able to rise up the rank in her career.

In terms of personality, Aziza is a person who persistently committed
on a particular project or assignment. She is a hardworking and
determined to succeed and excel in her career. Also, Aziza has a
pleasant personality, very friendly and easy to get along with others. I
believe she will continue to cope with her studies very well if provided
with admission in your Institute.

It is based on these reasons that I strongly recommend Aziza Abdalla
Said for the admission in MBA programme at your prestigious
Institute.

Best Regards,

Sincerely Yours,

FORTUNATUS MHAMBE
0784-829747
Email: fmhambe@gmail.com




